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Sirs,

I have grave concerns that one person, in this case Colorado SOS, has taken the unilateral step to take away my right
to know if my vote counted in the 2020 election by forbidden a closer look at the voting machines used. This should
not the decision of one person. I have a right to know, by forensic audit, that my state’s election was fair and not
fraudulent. I ask that this unilateral decision made by the Secretary of State be revoked and that Colorado hold a full
forensic audit.

Jeannine Lee



